

Greenbank Lane, Hartford, Northwich, Cheshire CW8 1JW T: 01606 706000 E: admin@st-nicholas.cheshire.sch.uk W: www.st-nicholas.cheshire.sch.uk

29th March 2021

Year 11- National Reference Test

Dear Parent/Carer

St. Nicholas Catholic High School has been selected to carry out National Reference Tests in English and Maths. There is an additional letter attached to this which offers further information on the purpose of these tests.

The tests will take place on Wednesday 28th April Period 1,2 and 3. The room will be communicated to your child in form time on Monday 26th April.

As the letter explains there is no revision or preparation required for these tests. So please reassure your child they do not need to worry.

If you have any further questions, please email me at: h.pardoe@st-nicholas.cheshire.sch.uk

Yours sincerely

Hardoe

Mrs H Pardoe

Associate Assistant Headteacher- Head of Year 11